
West Stockbridge Zoning Board of Appeals  

Notice of Public Hearing on 7/24/23  

 

 

The West Stockbridge Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing 
on Monday July 24 at 8PM at the Town Hall 21 State Line Rd.  

 

The Hearing will also be available by Zoom with instructions for access 
available on the Town Website the week before the Hearing. The 
applicants (Truc Orient Express Inc., Trai Thi Duong and Truc Nguyen) 
under Sections 7&10 of the Zoning Bylaws are appealing the decision of 
the Zoning Enforcement Officer in enforcing a Special Permit granted to 
Two Harris St. LLC (The Foundry) by the Planning Board on or about 
December 8, 2022. The application is available at the Town Offices during 
normal business hours. Any person interested or wishing to be heard is 
invited to attend the hearing.  

 

C. Randolph Thunfors, Chairman  

West StockbridgeZoning Board of Appeals  

 

 

For publication 7/7/23 and 7/14/23  

 

Joseph G Roy, Jr  

Clerk  

 


